
 

 

           10th March 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Coronavirus – COVID - 19 Advice 

 

Please find attached advice on coronavirus in schools. We are continuing to follow DFE advice to 

limit the spread of the virus as outlined in the poster.  

 

We are making arrangements for possible higher levels of staff absence should advice change. 

These arrangements will ensure that all pupils are safely cared for but may include a reduction in 

the number of activities that can be supported. 

 

If you have any immediate concerns about any symptoms please call 111 for further advice.   

The Department for Education coronavirus helpline is now available to answer questions about 

COVID-19 relating to education and children’s social care. Staff, parents and young people can 

contact this helpline as follows: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 

You can also find further advice at  https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19  

 

Please be re-assured that we are reviewing advice daily and should there be any changes to 

recommended actions we will issue an update.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steve Solomons 

Headteacher 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19


 

 

 

 


